To whom it will concern,
As a long term resident of Enfield, I am writing to express my concerns and disappointment at the local plan.

The plans specifically to build on green belt land for the proposed Chase Park and to build on green belt land in
Crews Hill are particularly disappointing.

Enfield is rightly proud of it’s status as being London’s greenest borough, yet this council is showing little
appreciation for our green belt space which is so important to so many of the borough’s residents.

Although Enfield does need to plan for population growth and meet the demand for housing, destroying green
belt land is the easy and lazy approach and is detrimental to the environment, the character of the borough and

the well being of it’s residents.

There are industrial and brown belt sites that could be better developed especially in East Enfield that is in
much more desperate need for rejuvenation than West Enfield.

You must reconsider these plans for the benefit of the borough.



